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Department: Economic Development 

 

Presenter(s): Timothy Love & Sarah Odio 

 

Contact(s): Timothy Love, Intergovernmental Relations   

 

Subject: Ferry Road Update and Next Steps 

 
Brief Summary: In April 2022, Buncombe County Commissioners authorized staff to work 

with the UNC School of Government’s Development Finance Initiative (DFI) to develop 

master planning scenarios for the county-owned Ferry Road property. DFI will present an 

update on the work performed including the proposed master development plan, estimated 

financials and projected timeline.  
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